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 ​ HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Dear Parents/Carers   

On Monday 6th October we will be celebrating the Harvest Festival in school. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to learn about the importance of sharing and supporting those in need.  We would be 
very grateful if you are able to contribute towards our harvest collection, which will be donated to 
Little Larkins, the retirement housing development next to the school as well as the Chipping Barnet 
Food Bank.  

We do hope you will support your child in bringing harvest gifts.  Your child may also like to 
decorate a small box which we will fill with donated gifts.  Any boxes should be given in at the 
school office or to their class teacher by Monday 6th October. In order to ensure we have a wide 
variety of non-perishable donations, we have allocated specific donations to each year group, 
please see below:  

Year 6 Tinned meat and fish 

Year 5 Tinned fruit and vegetables 

Year 4 Tea/coffee/drinking chocolate 

Year 3 Cereals and biscuits 

Year 2 Long-life milk and juice 

Year 1 Toiletries  

Nursery/Reception Rice, pasta and pasta sauces 

Yours sincerely 

 Nicola Hayles and Jennie Reed 

Co-Headteachers 

         


